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New double tax agreement signed between Cyprus and Estonia
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The double tax agreement between Cyprus and Estonia was signed by the two countries' 
foreign ministers on October 15 2012.
Details of the new agreement, which was initialled in February 2011, are not yet available 
and it is not yet known when it will enter into force. Estonia did not adopt the 1982 double 
tax treaty between Cyprus and the former Soviet Union and no double tax agreement is 
currently in force between the two countries.
Until the new agreement takes effect, Cyprus will normally allow unilateral relief against 
Estonian taxes in accordance with its established practice.
For further information on this topic please contact Philippos Aristotelous at Andreas 
Neocleous & Co LLC by telephone (+357 25 110 000), fax (+357 25 110 001) or email 
(aristotelous@neocleous.com).
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